
 

Operations resume at underground US
nuclear waste repository

June 7 2018

Routine operations have resumed at the U.S. government's only
underground nuclear waste repository following an evacuation in May
that was prompted by the discovery of a misaligned drum of waste.

Officials at the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant in southern New Mexico
confirmed this week that processing and handling resumed June 2.

In disposing the waste, seven 55-gallon (208-liter) drums are wrapped
together in a tight formation to go deep inside the ancient salt formation
where the repository is located. The idea is that the shifting salt will
eventually entomb the waste.

Work was halted when employees found one drum wasn't aligned with
the others that made up the waste package. The package was eventually
repacked and disposed of underground.

Officials say no radiation was released and no injuries were reported.

© 2018 The Associated Press. All rights reserved.

Citation: Operations resume at underground US nuclear waste repository (2018, June 7) retrieved
19 April 2024 from https://phys.org/news/2018-06-resume-underground-nuclear-repository.html

This document is subject to copyright. Apart from any fair dealing for the purpose of private
study or research, no part may be reproduced without the written permission. The content is
provided for information purposes only.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

1/1

https://phys.org/tags/waste/
https://phys.org/news/2018-06-resume-underground-nuclear-repository.html
http://www.tcpdf.org

